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SKIP A PAY is Here for the Holidays!*

YES! I want to skip my loan payment for the month of 

☐ November     ☐ December     ☐ January

Borrower’s Signature__________________________________________________________Date___________

Co-borrower’s Signature_______________________________________________________Date___________

Name (Print)_______________________________________________________________________________

Address___________________________________________________________________________________

City__________________________________________State___________________________Zip___________

Phone (Home or Cell)___________________________ Email________________________________________

Acct#_________________________Loan/s #__________________ Payment/Amount $___________________
**With approved credit. Skip-a-Pay has a $25.00 fee, other conditions may apply

Thanks to your use of our Credit Union Debit Card 

$8,523.64$8,523.64
was given back to local schools in September!

Remember, each time you use your Credit Union Debit Card a small 

percentage is given back to either a local school or local community organization. 

Be sure to keep using our Credit Union Debit Card so we can continue to give 

back! If you don’t have one, come see us or give us a call to see if you qualify!

It’s that time of year again and Skip-a-Pay is back for the Holidays! 
Skip your November, December, or January loan payment! Excludes real estate loans.
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MONITOR YOUR ACCOUNT
at Your Convenience!

Bad news is, scammers and thieves never take a holiday. 
Good news is, you don’t have to either! We have three easy 
and convenient ways for you to stay on top of your account 
activity at all times!

• On-Line Banking

• Mobile Banking

• SecurLOCKEquip App

Call us today to get signed up 
for all or one! You will never 
regret signing up, but you may 
regret not signing up!

Thanksgiving
November 26th & 27th

Veterans Day
November 11th

Christmas Day
December 25th

New Year’s Day
January 1st

2021

Christmas Eve
December 24th
(Close at 12:00pm)


